CORY wiim

Apsley & District Lions Club

Box 325, Apsley, Ontario KOL 1A0

August 8, 2025

Chief Jesse Lambe

North Kawartha Fire Department
Box 550

Apsiey, Ontario KOL 1A0

Dear Jesse:

On behalf of the Apsley & District Lions Club, | would like to take this opportunity to say a
huge thank you to you and your team for all their help to the Lions Club. The move from the
Lions Park to the NKCC is a massive job and your team dug in and got the job done! We
would never have been able to do it without you. It was an incredible hot night and they had
the job done in no time!

We would also like to say thanks for all the help you give us with the parades and especially
thanks for participating in the Winter Carnival this year. Apstey is very lucky to have a Fire
Department like ours.

Thanks,

Brenda Lenson

Apsley & District Lions Club





